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WHD/UK/089/2020 

 

H.H. Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan  

Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi 

UAE 

 

Your Royal Highness 

It is with immense praise I write this letter as the Founder of “World Humanitarian Drive (WHD)” 

an International NGO found in U.K. with global operations in twelve countries with visions to promote 

Peace, Education and Trade Harmony in this world. At “WHD” we’ve made huge strides to achieve our 

visions by working very closely with various World Leaders, Governments and Organisations across the 

world.  

I concord to the normalisation of the relations with Israel, with reasons of peace, progress and 

development in building the great nation of UAE in the interests of people to strengthen “UAE as a state 

of peace with peaceful coexistence”.  

I sincerely commend the efforts of UAE Government under the wise leadership of H.R.H. Sheikh 

Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi, in working relentlessly to spread the 

culture of security, peace and service to humanity by building a communication with various civilisations, 

nations and peoples.  

I applaud UAE decisions to consider peace as a fundamental pillar of stability and sustainable 

development by adopting new approaches in international relations to achieve justice, fairness, 

coexistence and tolerance, in which we all can enjoy prosperity and security. Hence, I am fully confident 

"It is the right decision guaranteeing peace, stability and development in the region, that will lead people 

to a prosperous life not only between the two nations but the world.” 

 

Yours Humbly,                                                 

                                                                                                              

Dr. Abdul Basit Syed 

Founder Chairman - WHD                                                                                                                                             


